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	Amount received in the year 2021/22
	£0.00
	
	
	

	Amount C/F from previous years
	£1,316.45
	
	
	

	Amount spent in the year 2021/22
	£320.00
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Project details
	£320.00
	2021 New bench installation - bus stop Main Street

	
	
	(purchased last year - had to await permissions to install)

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Amount retained (unspent)
	£996.45
	
	
	



CIL money is funding that the Parish Council receives from Newark & Sherwood District Council, who in turn charge developers a levy to help fund the infrastructure needed to support new building developments. The funding received by Carlton on Trent resulted from the Farmstead development at the end of Bell Lane. Spending is therefore limited and funds must be set aside for improving infrastructure in the village.
This link provides Government guidance on what the levy is for and how it operates.
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/community-infrastructure-levy

